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Regular Meeting Minutes of May 19, 2011 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm by John Kollmer. 
 
Members in Attendance: John Kollmer, Tim Lee, Ron Larson, Linda Hostetler & Paul Carlson 
 
Audience of Citizens:  None 
 
The Committee finalized the pro and cons for each of the alternate locations and a draft for the 
report will be started.  John Kollmer also showed a composite overlay that a complete 10,000 sq 
ft. building could be built adjacent to the existing firehouse utilizing the property already owned 
the Fire Department. 
 
Tim Lee will contact Bob Raymond (previous Building Committee Chairman) to see if he can 
attend an upcoming meeting to discuss some of their research. 
 
John Kollmer will contact Dick Smith to see if the Board of Selectman can attend a meeting next 
month to give them an update on our progress. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:50pm. 
 
 
Respectively Submitted, 
 
John R. Kollmer 
Chairman 


